BRISTOL Recorder



EDITORIAL COMMITTEE NAT SMITH. SAM SILVERMAN GERALD GEE

All communication to:160. Cranbrook Rd. Redland 6.
36. Oakdale Court Downend.
10. Oakhurst Rd. Bristol 9.
Published on the first of
every month. Material to
arrive by the 24th of month.

BRISTOL HEBREW CONGREGATION
THE SYNAGOGUE PARK ROW BRISTOL
Synagogue Services
Saturday Mornings 10.am

Minister: . M. Moddel. 66 Harcourt Road Bristol 6.

President :-Mr. R. Duanuel Tel 739669

Hon Sec:-

Mrs. M. Kushner. 37 Longeaton Drive. Whitchurch Bristol. Tel 833576

Talmud Torah Classes. Sunday Mornings. 10.am to 12-45.

Hon Sec :-

Mrs K. Balint-Kurti 42. Kewstoke Road Stoke Hishop. Bristol. Tel 681714

BRISTOL JEWISH LADIES GUILD.

Mrs. H. Caplan. 28 Church Road. Stoke Bishop. Tel Bristol 685735

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O. GROUP.

Mrs. K. Balint-Kurti. 42. Kewstoke Road. Stoke Bishop. Bristol Tel 681714. FOR YOUR DIARY

JULY 1984

MONDAY 9th JULY @ 8.0pm

Ladies Guild Annual General Meeting 17 Abbey Road. W.om. Trym

SUNDAY 15th JULY @ 8.0pm

Ladies Guild Annual Barbecue 15 Downs Park West Westbury Park.

THURSDAY 19th JULY @ 8.0pm

Council Meeting.

YAHRZ ITES

Wednesday July 4th	Mr.S. Bloom	TAMMUL 4	
Wednesday July 18th	Fam of Mr.D. Strimer Mrs B, Meisbiser	TAMMUZ 18	3
Saturday July 21st	Mrs M. Goldman	TAMMUZ 21	
Wednesday July 25th	Mr.C. Fpstein	TAMMU 25	,
Wednesday August 1st	Mrs N. Silverman	AV 3	

COMMUNUAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

LOTTERY

The May prize was won by Mr.G. Levy, who kindly donated his win to the Synagogue Funds.

The J_{U} ne prize was won by Mrs Karen Wander (nee Seymour).

COUNCIL MEETING

The next Council meeting will be held on Thursday 19th July.

NEW MEMBERS

We welcome to the Community two new members -

Mr.F. Raffels Hewish Barton Nr Watchet Minchead

and Mr. Julius Silman Courtlands Corsham Wilts.

The Officers and Council would like to thank the members of the Ladies Guild who provided the superb arrangements of flowers for the Festival of Shavuot.

SO'TAL & PERSONAL

We ex nd our deepest condolences to Mrs Helena Caplan on the loss of he Pather Mr. Harry We as. Mr Weiss was a frequent visitor to

Brist

and will be sadly issed by all who knew him.
Helena and Family Long Life' and freedom from further We wi

trout s for many years to come.

We all extend our deepest condolences to Mrs J. Malik and her son, om : loss of her Husban . We wish thom both ' Long Life/.

Richa ! Tobias has been awarded a yellow belt in Karate, we extend our c gratulations to him.

s R. Emmanuel invito all members of the Community to a Kiddesh after he Shabbas service on the 21st July, on the occasion of the Bar ! vah of their son Jor than.

Helen Caplan would like to sincerely thank Rev and Mrs Moddel, and all t se people who sent such kind letters and messages of sympathy on the recent loss of her I ther, Mr. Harry Weiss.

Mr.Ra hel Fmmanuel, wisher to thank members of the Community for the k I wishes of condole be received after his recent bereavement.

We ar sorry to hear that Mr. A. Tobias has ruptured a achilles tendon football. We wish ! m a speedy recovery and trust that he will play! soon . out on the 'fild' once again playing both football and golf.

Last: nth the St. Brendans College choir took part in the Cork Inter tional Folk Festival. This is the choir that entertained us so magn' cently at the Frank 'shen Hall a short while ago. Takin part in the choir w. Judith Fershon who played a variety of instr ents and iso sang. The gratest success was achieved by the mixed choir who came first in the chools choir competion winning the Cork Cerpetual Trophy.

CRITUARY

It is Ith deep "egret that we learn of the death of Mr. Joe Malik. Joe had a lc g drawn o illness for many years, but every year on Ro Hashana and Yom Kij ur was always in his seat at Synagogue. Joe n or spoke much of hi: wartime activities in getting fellow Jews . t of Furo e to free m or of his frequent visits to Belgium alway: taking food parcels ind clothing to people in need. Jos w also well known for his tailoring in Bristol, where many of the c or members of the Community had their suits made. We wi: Mrs Malik and her son ' Long Life'.

On Shabbat 9th June, the morning service was attended by members of the Bristol Interfaith Association and on the 16th June by a class studying for the Ministry from Wesley College, The latter said that they were most impressed by the professionalism displayed by the Minister in conducting the Service and the participation of members of the Congregation. May we thank the ladies who provided the excellent Kiddushim, especially on the latter occasion where they were not given any prior notice. In Future will anyome bringing groups to services, please inform

an officer of the Congregation before the service.

ERISTOL LADIES GUILD

FUTURF FVENTS

MONDAY 9th JULY @ 8.0pm

Annual General Meeting 17 Abbey Road, W.on. Trym SUNDAY 15th JULY @ 8.0pm

Annual Barbecue 15 Downs Park West.

A meeting took place on 18th June at the home of Mrs Marcia Gee.

The ' Happy Hour' at the home of Mr and Mrs C. Berkovitch was a great success and raised an amazing £208 for the Guild funds. Thanksare due to Irene, Marcia and Sonia for their hard work and delicious food.

The flowers in the Synagogue at Shavuot were truly beautiful. Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Lever were thanked for their efforts.

Our stall at the Garden Party in Cardiff raised a magnificent sum of £151. for the Homes funds. Our thanks to all who gave gifts for the stall and to Doreen Woolfe, Henry Harris, Marcia and Gerald Gee, Rose and Nat Smith, Harold and Golda Seymour who manned the stall.

The Annual Barbecue will be held on Sunday 15th July at the home of Mr & Mrs A. Gordon, co hostesses will be Mr & Mrs A. Greenwood. There will be 'live music' and dancing. Cost £5 per head, 1/2 price for children and students.

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O.

We had a very successful luncheon on 13th June at the home of Sheila Tobias which raised £35. Many thanks to Sheila and Fve Levy for providing such delicious food and warm hosptality, Womens Week this year raised over £500. Our grateful thanks to the Captains Kate Lever and Ruth Curwen, for all the work they have put in to reach this record amount and also to all those who contributed so generously.

The skittles evening on the 8th July has been cancelled due to lack of support.

The A, G.M. will be held on Tuesday 11th Sept at the home of Mrs Ruth Curwen.

We wish all members of the Community a very pleasant Summer.

THE LADIES GUILD

INVITE

ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNITY

TO THEIR

ANNUAL BARBECUE

ON SUNDAY 15th JULY

AT 15 DOWNS PARK WEST

LIVE MUSIC SUPERB FOOD GOOD COMPANY

8.0pm till late

£5. per head. Children 5 price.

Come along for an enjoyable evening in delightfull adminutings.

FROM THE RECORDER 25 YEARS AGO-

BRISTOL WOMENS GUILD

The Luncheon given by Mrs N. Sacof at her home raised approx £30. tis sum will benefit the Guild Charity fund.

The Supper evening and Tombola was a financial and social success. over £100 was realised.

Thanks are due to Mr & Mrs Steinberg who had charge of the Tombola for the whole evening.

The meeting on June 15th, was mainly in the nature of a farewell to Mrs Sheridan on her departure to Israel.

Mrs Gee and Mrs Dysch provided the refreshments which were much appreciated. The Guild expressed their regret at losing a member and wished her good health and happiness in the future.

The Editorial Committee would welcome many more contributions to the Recorder to make it a really worth while publication.

It does seem a great pity that with so many talented Members of the Community we have to rely solely for our material on Relatively few.